
 

 

This notification is to you to inform you of an update issued by the Canarian 

Government on the 05th of December 2020, with regards to amendments to 

the current legislation. We are communicating this to you because these 

changes are effective immediately and therefore it is important that 

everyone complies. 

 

In the Pool Bar, table sizes are restricted to a maximum of 4 people. This is 

also applicable to groups gathering in the communal areas such as at the 

pool tables etc., where the maximum number is also restricted to 4. Please 

do not queue at the bar. 

 

In addition, the updated legislation stipulates curfew from 11pm to 6am. It 

is forbidden to go out on the street during this time.  

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to reinforce that the current law 

in Spain, is that face masks must be worn in all public areas within the Resort. 

This includes, but is not limited to: Reception, communal areas including the 

corridors and passageways around the resort, the garage area, pool bar and 

restaurant (except when consuming food or drinks). The law also states that 

masks must also be worn in the street and in both open air and enclosed 

spaces. The use of a mask is mandatory for anyone above the age of 6 years 

old. The Government has reiterated the importance of wearing the mask 

correctly, ensuring it is covering both the mouth and nose. 

 

 Thank you for your attention, we appreciate your co-operation in complying 

with this legislation. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 

contact one of our Team Members. 

 


